WEEKEND OF WORSHIP

and

ORTHODOX SPIRITUALITY

At the British Orthodox Church of Christ the Saviour, Bournemouth from
Friday evening 24th September to Sunday afternoon 26th September 2010.
BOOKING FORM

Print Name(s)
……………………………………………………
Signature(s)

……………………………………………………
(Please read page 2 as well as this page to ensure you are familiar with what is and is not included.  Should you have any queries please contact Fr Simon for clarification).
Room(s) required
Single Room:
I enclose my payment of £80



Twin Room:

We enclose our payment for £140



Double Room:
We enclose our payment for £140
(Married couples should indicate whether they prefer a twin or double room.  We will try to meet your preference but cannot guarantee this as it is dependent on room availability.  Please circle the room preferred and clearly cross out the alternative).
Daily attendee:
(not requiring over night accommodation)
I enclose my payment for £10
Cheques should be made payable to Christ the Saviour.  Please post your booking form together with payment as soon as possible to: 

Father Simon Smyth
31 Sandyfield Crescent

Waterlooville

Hampshire, PO8 8SQ
My/Our contact details are -
Phone (preferably mobile):
Email: 




Postal address: 




Accommodation is at a local small hotel comprising Bed and Breakfast.  Your payment includes for two nights stay and two breakfasts each - whilst I acknowledge that all Orthodox Church members who will be receiving Holy Communion on the Sunday will not be eating breakfast that morning, there is no reduction or rebate for this from the hotel.    Saturday lunch, Sunday lunch and evening meals are not included in the price but will be extra, being paid for by each person themselves.
Obviously if some unexpected occurrence such as illness or a family emergency arises between booking and the event so that you cannot come then let us know as soon as possible and we will see if we can accommodate someone else instead but obviously cannot guarantee this, so at this stage it should be noted that payments are not refundable.
Please address all questions concerning the weekend to Father Simon on fr.simon.smyth@copticmail.com
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